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PRINCIPAL’S NEWS                                                                                                              22 October 2021 

ABSENTEES 

 

KEY EVENTS FOR WEEK 4 

• Monday—Junior Strings Ensemble (St Patrick’s) 7.30am 

• Monday & Tuesday—Prep Vision Screening 

• Tuesday—Senior Choir (7.30am)  Junior Choir (8.10am) 

• Tuesday—Wednesday—Courtyard Prayer 5M 8.40am 

• Wednesday—Senior Strings Ensemble 7.30am 

• Thursday—Primary School Netball Competition 3.30pm 

• Friday—SAUSAGE SIZZLE $2 to classroom teacher 

• Friday—World Teacher’s Day 2021 

• Friday—Interschool Sport Years 5 & 6  

For most of my life, I’ve stuck with the Catholic Church. Along the way, I have had issues with a great many aspects of it (and still do), and yet 
for the most part, I’m also convinced it has gotten better, albeit painfully slowly, and has great potential to be a force for good in the world.  
The Church really has had to face up to the fact that it risked becoming a useless structure, out-of-touch with people - a self-absorbed group 
made up of a chosen few. It was also perceived as an institution more interested in self-preservation, than in being transformative. These is 
sues were named by Pope Francis, and he has called for change. (Evangelii Gaudium) 
 
This week, our staff was addressed on the issue of Catholic Identity within our school community, and I enjoyed the challenges presented.  
I really like the fact that we are a community, and that we reach out to and welcome anyone who genuinely seeks a Catholic education. You 
don’t have to be Catholic – people from all faith traditions are very welcome here.  
 
I like that we witness to what a Catholic community can be. Our staff are genuine people who care deeply for each other and the children en 
trusted to us. I see it every day in their interactions, their concern for students and for each other, and in the effort they commit.  
 
I am proud that Courtyard Prayer and liturgies are a feature of our school. These celebrations teach us gratitude and remind us of our commit 
ment to be a force for good in the world.  
 
I am grateful that we can work closely with parents and invest in challenging our students to become the best version of themselves so that 
they lead meaningful lives with success.  
 
We are very lucky to be a part of the Parish of Bundaberg, and to work with them as an element of the Church committed to being a force for 
good now and into the future.  

 

Sausage Sizzle 

Every Friday 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

$2 to classroom teacher 

https://www.facebook.com/St-Patricks-Catholic-Primary-School-Bundaberg-552393574890558/
https://www.bundabergcatholic.net.au/
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APRE NEWS 

YEAR 4 & 5 INTERSCHOOL GIRLS BASKETBALL COMPETITION 
 
What a fantastic weekend of basketball displayed by a wonderful group of 
year 4/5 girls from St Patrick’s. The girls competed in the inaugural Year 4 & 5 
Girls Primary School Basketball Cup held at the Bundaberg Basketball stadi 
um over the weekend. The St Patrick’s team was one of 7 competing teams 
and placed 4th overall in the competition. All 10 girls contributed brilliantly 
and put in their best effort each game.  Previously, only 3 of the 10 girls had 
played basketball before this event.  
 

The sportsmanship they showed on and off the court was amazing, encourag 
ing each other and supporting and cheering from the sideline. The school 
community is very proud of these girls and look forward to St Patrick’s com 
peting next year. 
 

Well done, girls!  You were an inspiration to watch and coach.  
 

Candice Redgard (COACH) 

WIDE BAY CRICKET REPRESENTATIVE 
 
Congratulations, Corin Driver for being selected to represent Wide Bay School Sport 
in the sport of Cricket.  The Queensland championships will be held in Bundaberg 
later this year.  Corin recently competed at the Wide Bay trials held in Gympie 
where selectors were impressed with his batting and wicket-keeping skills.  We wish 
Corin all the best for an enjoyable and rewarding experience while competing at the 

State carnival. 

SPORTS NEWS 
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FINANCE NEWS 

School Fees 
 
Fees have been issued and are due 1ST November unless you have a payment plan in place in which case this merely serves as a statement of 
account.   Upon receipt, please take time to review your invoice/statement and contact Finance Secretary, Brooke Bone, if you have any que 
ries.  Please check your junk box if you haven’t received your statement and contact the office to request a copy. 

 
Click on this link to view available school payment options  

 
 
 
School Fee Assistance 
 
Families may be eligible for school fee assistance under the Concession Card Tuition Fee Discount and /or the Principals’ Concession Scheme.  
 

Government Concession Card Fee Discount  
 

A 70% Tuition Fee Discount is available for ‘means tested’ government Health Care and Pensioner Concession cards. The Concession Card 
information and FAQs are available on the Catholic Education website. These cards must meet eligibility criteria for this concession to apply 
and must be presented to the Finance Officer.   
 

Principal’s Concession Scheme  
 

Total or partial exemption from the payment of fees and levies is available on application to the Principal based on individual basis and cir 
cumstances.  If required, contact the Finance Officer to discuss your circumstances and make an appointment to meet with the Principal.   

School Fee Payment Options 

BUS TRANSPORT ASSISTANCE 

https://saintpatricks.qld.edu.au/enrolment/fees-charges/?_sm_au_=iJS5rSWtV4KJ4kH6CKjs8KQTCKW8W
https://saintpatricks.qld.edu.au/communication/bus-fare-assistance/?_sm_au_=iJS5rSWtV4KJ4kH6CKjs8KQTCKW8W


AUTISM WORKSHOP FOR PARENTS AND CARERS 

SCHOOL SAVVY UNIFORMS 
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OUT AND ABOUT 

The 7th Sunday Junior Chess Tournament conducted by the 
Bundaberg Chess Club Inc is being held on 24th October 2021.  
 
Cost for the tournament is $8.00 for the morning. A maximum 
payment of $16.00/ family with 2 or more players. The venue 
is upstairs in the U3A building on Woongarra St, Bundaberg. 
The Bundaberg Library is behind this building on Woondooma 
St. The competition starts promptly at 9.00 am. Could children 
please arrive at 8.45 am to register for the tournament. Each 
child needs to bring a water bottle and adequate morning tea. 
The morning consists of 6 rounds of competitive chess plus a 
chess lesson from Mr John Harris. The morning usually con-
cludes around 12.00-12.20 pm. 
 
Prizes are given for 1st to 5th place depending on the number 
of players attending. Lucky door prizes are given and prizes for 
the most interesting chess game. Players can accrue points 
towards Grand Prix prizes at the end of the year through regu-
lar attendance at the tournaments. 
 
All enquires for Junior Chess should sent to John and Elizabeth 
Harris email:- presidentjohn@live.com.au or Ph:- 0418686497.   

 

Junior Chess Tournament  

mailto:presidentjohn@live.com.au
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TERM FOUR PLANNER 

WEEK 1  Week 5th October - 8th October     

Monday QUEENS BIRTHDAY PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

Tuesday  First Day Term 4     

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8.40am 4K 

WEEK 2 Week 11th October - 15th October     

Tuesday—Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8.40am 4L 

WEEK 3 Week 18th October - 22nd October     

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8.40am 4T 

WEEK 4 Week 25th October - 29th October     

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8:40am 5M 

WEEK 5 Week 1st November - 5th November     

Monday Prep Orientation Morning 9.00am-10.30am Prep 2022 

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8.40am 5G 

WEEK 6 Week 8th November - 12th November     

Tuesday—Wednesday Courtyard Prayer 8.40am 2C 

WEEK 7 Week 15th November - 19th November     

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer  8.40am 2B 

Tuesday Cultural Night - Year 3, String and Choir Ensembles 5.30pm Music 

Thursday Guitar Showcase 2021 5.00 pm Guitar 

WEEK 8 Week 22nd November - 26th November     

Tuesday - Wednesday Courtyard Prayer  8.40am 2H 

Friday Senior Swimming Carnival 9.00-11.00am Years 3 & 4   

    11.00-12.30pm Years 5 & 6 

WEEK 9 Week 29th November - 3rd December     

Monday Year 1 Nativity Assembly 9.00am Year 1 

Tuesday Year 3 & 4 End of Year Excursion 10.00am Moncrieff 

Tuesday Year 6 Graduation 9.00am Year 6 

  Year 6 End of Year Excursion 10.30am Norville Pool 

  Year 5 End of Year Excursion 11.00am Bundy Bowl 

Wednesday  Prep & Year 1 End of Year Excursion 10.00am Shalom PAP 

  Year 2 End of Year Excursion 9.00am Norville Pool 

  Celebration Night 6.00pm Whole School 

Thursday End of Year Liturgy 1.15pm Whole School 

  Year 6 Farewell Assembly 2.10pm Whole School 

    

2022 TERM DATES  

TERM 1 Monday 24 January - Friday 1 April 

TERM 2 Tuesday 19 April - Friday 24 June 

TERM 3 Monday 11 July - Friday 16 September 

TERM 4 Tuesday 4 October - Friday 2 December 


